
 

 

 

 

 

October 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
You will be aware that we have had a period of consultation on joining The Southport 

Learning Trust. Thank you to everyone who took the time to share views and come to the 

meetings. I am delighted to say that having taken those views and discussions on board, our 

Trustees voted unanimously to proceed with the formal application process. We will now be 

submitting the required paperwork to the DfE and we will go through the statutory legal 

requirements with the aim of joining the Trust by September 2024. I will keep you posted on 

progress with this throughout the year, but fundamentally this will be an exciting 

development for Range as a school both for the staff and most importantly for its young 

people. Should you have any further questions, please do get in touch. 

 

Best wishes 

 

 

Mr McGarry and on behalf of the Board of Trustees 


